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Welcome to the 2015-2016 school year! It is my pleasure to serve the students, staff 
and community of Wallenpaupack Area High School as the new assistant principal.  
 
For the past ten years, my professional responsibilities involved a variety of roles in our 
district, including classroom teacher and disciplinarian at the high school and middle 
school levels, assistant football coach, class advisor and drama technical director. 
These experiences enabled me to have valuable interactions with a large portion of our 
student body, staff and community members.  
 
As a new administrator, I will continue to build a positive working relationship with all 
facets of our school community. Furthermore, I am a strong believer in the ongoing 
partnership between school and a child’s home. Both parties must work together in 
order to maximize a student’s learning potential and improve his or her overall quality of 
life. I encourage parents or guardians to take an active role in their child’s academics. In 
order to have any questions or concerns addressed, parents are asked to contact the 
school.  
 
Finally, I hope to see all students get involved in at least one of the various extra-
curricular activities that we offer at the high school. Participation in athletics, academic 
and non-academic clubs will allow students to gain a well-rounded educational 
experience. Please visit our website for the full listing of clubs and activities.  
 
Best wishes for a successful school year!  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Christopher Caruso  
Assistant Principal 
 

 

 

 

 


